
The City of Cape Town invites residents to comment on the Draft Human 
Settlements Strategy.

The Strategy seeks to address the shortcomings of the current housing system and 
to enable integrated communities and support sustainable city development. It 
recognises the extent of informal housing in Cape Town, the cost of producing a 
home within the formal housing system, and the desire of all households to build 
their own houses or provide housing opportunities for others. 

In terms of section 17 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, Act 32 of 
2000, the public and interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to submit 
comments, recommendations or input to the municipality from 1 September 2020 
to 30 November 2020.

The proposed Draft Human Settlements Strategy together with its executive 
summary will be available for viewing on the City of Cape Town website: 
www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay. In addition, the executive summary of the 
Strategy will be available in English, Xhosa and Afrikaans at subcouncil offices 
during the public participation period.

Comments, recommendations and input may be submitted by:
•   Email: Hspolicy.Research@capetown.gov.za
•   Written submission: To be submitted at any of the City’s subcouncil offices
•   Website: www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay
•   WhatsApp: 063 299 9927

The City’s Public Participation Unit will assist people living with disabilities who are 
unable to submit written comments to have their objections recorded and submitted 
to the City. Contact Mbuthokazi Patience Kubashe at 021 400 9808 or 
mbuthokazi.kubashe@capetown.gov.za.

Contact the City on Hspolicy.Research@capetown.gov.za 
for more information.
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